
Earlier this year Ongwanada began revising the organizational structure to align services within and 

across departments, and to better align reporting structures.   In an effort to continue this vision, 

effective Monday, December 18, 2023, the Medically Complex Settings, Barclay and Elizabeth, will be 

realigned under Clinical Services. Staff working within the Medically Complex Settings will continue to 

report directly to Wendy Marshall-Delonghi with oversite provided by Director, Clinical Services. The 

Medically Complex Settings will remain in Block 3 for scheduling purposes. 
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